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Our guest speaker 
Patricia Clough 
from the WASPI 
campaign was 
welcomed to the 
meeting and gave a 
fantastic overview 
of the � nancial 
constraints women 
born in the 1950s 
or early 1960s 
are facing due to 
the changes to 
pensions laws, and the actions 
WASPI are taking to seek 
agreement on a phased pension 
arrangement for these women.

The campaign has national 
backing from many people 
including a number of MPs but 
they are no nearer obtaining 
a negotiated settlement as 
yet, so the � ght goes on. They 
work very hard to keep the 
campaign alive, which requires 
both volunteers to help set 
up and run local groups and 
money raising events to fund 
the campaign. For more details 
please visit www.waspi.co.uk

The prize draw was drawn 
by Patricia Clough and the 
meeting closed with our 
members joining a number of 
the new Branch Committee for 
a complimentary meal at the 
Chinese buffet. 

All in all the Annual General 
Meeting 2019 was a success 
and we would like to thank 
our members for sharing this 
experience with us.

We can con� rm we will be 
running a Christmas Shopping 
trip and heading to the 
Pantomime again this year. 

The Pantomime will be the 
2.30 performance of Jack and 
the Beanstalk at Wake� eld’s 
Theatre Royal on Saturday the 
7th of December and for our 
Christmas Shopping trip we will 
be going to Lincoln Christmas 
Market on Sunday the 8th of 
December. 

We will be sending full details 
including prices and how to 
book in a future newsletter.

You Said, We Did AGM Round Up continued

Dates for your social diary

We like to ask you, our 
members, what you want to 
see from your branch. Here 
is what we have been up to 
recently…

“Why aren’t the rainbow 
lanyards 3-point-break? I’d 
love to be able to wear one 
on the wards”

We now have 3-point-break 
safety rainbow lanyards 
available. UNISON do not 
make these as standard so we 
had to get them created for 
us but now we are proud to 
have a supply available from 
the of� ce. If you would like 
a rainbow lanyard, just call 
or email the of� ce on 01924 
316161 or unison@swyt.nhs.
uk and let us know your name 
and address so we can get 
these out to you.

“Can we go somewhere 
different for the Christmas 
Shopping Trip this year?”

We recently sent out an email 
survey asking you where you 
would like to go this year. The 
options were Manchester, 
York, Lincoln, Chester and 
Harrogate. The place with 
the most votes for this year’s 
Christmas Trip was Lincoln, 
so we will be heading for 
Lincoln’s Christmas Market 
later this year.

If you have a question or a 
suggestion for us and would 
like to let us know, we always 
welcome feedback or queries, 
just contact us at unison@
swyt.nhs.uk or call the of� ce 
on 01924 316161 and we will 
see what we can do.
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Why not follow us on Twitter @swyp_unison

Website: www.swyp-unison.co.uk

Weekly Pay  Annual Pay         Per Week  Subscription  Band

          Per Month

Up to £38.47  £0,000 – £2,000   £0.30   £1.30   A

£38.38 – £96.16  £2,001 – £5,000   £0.81   £3.50   B

£96.17 – £153.84  £5,001 – £8,000   £1.22   £5.30   C

£153.85 – £211.53  £8,001 – £11,000   £1.52   £6.60   D

£211.54 – £269.23  £11,001 – £14,000   £1.81   £7.85   E

£269.24 – £326.92  £14,001 – £17,000   £2.24   £9.70   F

£326.93 – £384.61  £17,001 – £20,000   £2.65   £11.50   G

£384.62 – £480.76  £20,001 – £25,000   £3.23   £14.00   H

£480.77 – £576.92  £25,001 – £30,000   £3.98   £17.25   I

£576.93 – £673.08  £30,001 – £35,000   £4.68   £20.30   J

£673.09 +  Over £35,000   £5.19   £22.50   K

Tickets for the annual UNISON Doncaster 
Raceday Event will be available from the branch 
nearer the time. Members and their � rst guest will 
be sold at the subsidised rate of £5 each, with 
any tickets for additional guests costing £6.50. 

Please ring 01924 316161 or email unison@swyt.
nhs.uk for a booking form to order your tickets as 
numbers are limited.

This is a reminder to all 
members that it is your 
responsibility to make 
sure you are paying the 
correct subscription 
rate. This means that 
if your salary changes 
(either up or down) you 
need to let us know. In 
the next few months 
we will be writing to 
all direct debit payers 
reminding them of this. 

Subscriptions are 
based on gross income 
including unsocial 
hours. Please can you 
all check that you are 
paying the correct 
amount according to 
annual income.

If you aren’t paying 
the correct amount 
UNISON will not be 
able to support you 
when you need us. 
It is vital you keep 
a check on your 
subscriptions.

It is especially 
important for quali� ed 

nurses who may need 
support with NMC 
referrals. It is also a 
requirement that you 
are paying the correct 
amount in order to 
receive legal advice 
from Thompsons 
Solicitors should you 
ever need it.

Please check your 
salary using the chart 
below and give us a 
call at the of� ce on 
01924 316161 if you 
think you are paying an 
incorrect amount. 

Remember it could be 
the case that you are 
paying too much or too 
little.

PLEASE NOTE for 
those of you who pay 
via your salary your 
subscriptions are set 
on the 1st October 
annually. Payroll 
systems automatically 
amend subscription 
rates according to 
income. 

Doncaster Race Day 
Saturday 3rd August 2019

Attention all direct debit payers:
Are you paying the correct amount?

Exclusive special ticket 
offer for UNISON members

‘2 for 1’ Grandstand Tickets 
Total price £13 (2 tickets)
On sale from Friday 1 February 2019
Offer closes 5.00pm on 26 July 2019

To book tickets call 01302 304200 and quote 
‘the UNISON raceday offer’, your UNISON 
membership number or UNISON branch code.

Please note: there will be a 

£2.75 transaction charge per 

order except for purchases 

of four or less tickets.

Early booking incentive 

drinks voucher for 

each of the first 400 

ticket sales courtesy 

of UNISON Plus.

UNISON FOR 
PUBLIC SERVICES

DONCASTER 
RACEDAY
SATURDAY 
AFTERNOON
3 AUGUST 
2019

Exclusive special ticket 

UPGRADE!   Members can upgrade to    Members can upgrade to two County Stand tickets for £30 (These are usually £32.50 each!) 



SWYPHUNISON

BRANCH OFFICERS

Elaine Shelton Branch Secretary Branch Offi ce 01924 316161

Anne Magee Assistant Branch Secretary The Dales Unit 07788 300733

Tony Wright Branch Chair / Labour Link Offi cer Kendray Hospital 01226 644529
07789 925849

Liam Gill Vice Chair / International Relations Offi cer PICU, Walton Ward, Fieldhead 07801 501565

Evelyn Beckley Treasurer Patients’ Bank, Fieldhead  01924 313696

Lorraine Tingle Education Co-ordinator L&D Dept, Fieldhead 01924 316275

Dan Moran Equality Offi cer MHAT Cudworth 07807 905888

Anne Grace Welfare Offi cer Drury Lane H&W Centre 01924 316936

Kirsty-Ann Dickenson LGBT+ Offi cer / Communications Offi cer Branch Offi ce, Fieldhead 01924 316160

Nadine Lapsley Womens’ Offi cer Laura Mitchell Health Centre 07837 292134

Health and Safety Offi cer Vacant

Lifelong Learning Co-ordinator Vacant

Young Members’ Offi cer Vacant

Membership Offi cer Vacant

STEWARDS IN SWYPFT

Farai Chibanga Steward Agbrigg Community Centre 07920 027813

Ischelle Elliker Steward Wombwell Clinic 07842 106062

Shain Haroon BAOT Rep/ Steward Floor 4, Folly Hall 01484 343127

Victoria Kennedy Steward Yorkshire Smokefree Calderdale, 
Laura Mitchell Health Centre

01422 262373

Gail Kilroy Awaiting training Kendray Hospital 07716 503449

Lorraine Morgan Steward UNISON Offi ce, Fieldhead 01924 316161

Catherine Musegedi BAOT Rep / Steward Rapid Access Drury Lane H/C 01924 316959

Julia Wright Steward Alderson Room, Kendray 01226 644009

STEWARDS IN CHOICE

Yvonne Cade Steward Clarke Hall, Wakefi eld 07805 930022

South West Yorkshire Partnership Health Branch
Contacting UNISON (April 2019) South West Yorkshire 

Partnership Health

Wakefi eld Offi ce 
UNISON Offi ce, Fieldhead, Ouchthorpe Lane
Wakefi eld WF1 3SP 
Tel: 01924 316161 
email: UNISON@swyt.nhs.uk 

Branch Secretary
Elaine Shelton

Branch Admin Manager Admin Assistant
Lorraine Morgan    Kirsty Dickenson

Barnsley Offi ce
We also have a local offi ce at the 
Conference Centre, 
Kendray Hospital Barnsley: 
Tel. 01226 644529

Tony Wright
Branch Chair/ Education Offi cer/ Labour 
Link Offi cer works from the Barnsley 
offi ce.

UNISON Regional Organiser
Charlie Caruth is based at the 
UNISON Regional Offi ce in 
Leeds (Tel. 0800 0857 857) 
though issues should come 
through the branch fi rst. 

We also have an active retired 
members group who meet 
regularly. Their Secretary is 
Manny Shaduwa
(01924 374588).


